
 
 

 
 

 

 

Christmas Support Payment for wet-led pubs - England 
The deadline for applications for the Christmas Support Payment has been extended to 28 
February 2021. 

The Christmas Support Payment for wet-led pubs supports pubs that predominantly serve 
alcohol rather than provide food and had been severely impacted over the festive season 
due to temporary local restrictions. Eligible businesses may be entitled to a one-off cash 
grant of £1,000 from their local council in areas that were under Tier 2 or Tier 3 local 
restrictions. 

Local councils will use their discretion to identify the right businesses to receive this funding. 

 
See: https://www.gov.uk/guidance/check-if-youre-eligible-for-the-christmas-support-
payment-for-wet-led-pubs?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-
notifications&utm_source=5fb0d557-15fd-4ecc-808f-3cdb5891917c&utm_content=daily 
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